
Join Us in Making a Difference This Holiday 

Season! 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

As we approach the holiday season, a time traditionally filled with joy and gratitude, we want to 

remind you of those in our community who may struggle to put food on their tables. This year, 

we are hosting a Holiday Donation Drive to support our local food banks, and we invite you to 

be a part of this important initiative. 

Your generous donations will help us provide meals for families in need during this festive time. 

With your support, we can ensure that no one in our community goes hungry this holiday season. 

Here's how you can help: 

• Donate Non-Perishable Food Items: Canned goods, pasta, rice, and shelf-stable milk 

are all greatly appreciated. 

• Monetary Contributions: Every dollar counts and helps us purchase needed supplies 

directly for the food banks. 

• Volunteer Your Time: Join us in packing and distributing food to families in our area. 

We will be collecting donations from [Start Date] to [End Date]. Please drop off your 

contributions at [Location or Online Platform]. If you would like to volunteer, please contact us 

at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to spread kindness and compassion. Together, we can 

make this season brighter for those who need it most. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


